
From: San Li 

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 5:59 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: High rise building in 0 John Birchall 

Hi.  

I do not think that location is suitable for high rise building I T will cause big traffics in 
that section . It is very hard for Richmond green school student It will damage green 
environment around there School class will be too crowded unless there is new high 
school.  

Tks 
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